
Hannah More Primary School Newsletter    

16th September 2022

 Dear All 

I can’t believe another week has gone by already. It has been a fantastic week in school. I had 
my first meeting with School parliament and they have some well considered ideas about 
how we can make school even better.  

Please remember that school will be closed on Monday for the Queen’s funeral. It is 
important for the children to realise that this will be a moment in History. However you 
choose to spend the day, it should be an opportunity for some family time and discussions 
about the Queen and how life has changed in the 70 years that she was on the throne.  

We are so pleased to have the Community Room finished and will have lots on for parents. 
Please see the newsletter for upcoming events and courses. Friends of Hannah More will be 
holding a meeting at Burges Salmon on Tuesday, anyone is welcome to come, please see the 
newsletter for more information. 

I am keen to learn more about the community so I will be hosting a coffee meeting in the 
community room between 2.45 and 3.15 next Friday. It would be lovely to see lots of you 
there. 

After school clubs will be starting on Tuesday 20 September. Texts have been sent to all those 
with spaces, if you have not returned the form but would like a space, please ask at the 
office. 

Best wishes 

Kevin Hawkins 

Headteacher 

Lavender: Yusuf 

Year 1: Omar 

Year 2: Femi 

Year 3: Kemry and Idrees 

Year 4: Ilyas 

Year 5: Yasmin and Suber 

Year 6: Narmin 







CRAFT AND CHAT 

  

* Open sessions for parents * 

Every Thursday 9-11am at Hannah More. 

Come and meet Laura at the first session on the 
22nd September in our new Community Room.  

Try out some new crafts and take home activities 







SATURDAY 24 SEPTEMBER AT  

Use code HANNAH22 to claim free tickets! This is for ONE ADULT & ONE 

JUNIOR TICKET! Free tickets can be claimed in the following blocks of 

the stadium: E28, E29, E32, E33, W1, W2, W3, W7, W8, W9 


